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Several hundred American flags fly on the academic quad in commemoration of lives
lost during the Sept. 11, 2001, terrorist attacks.



https://news.tulane.edu/news/remember-together

The display was sponsored jointly by Tulane College Democrats and Tulane College
Republicans.

Carson Neeves, left, social media chair with the Tulane College Republicans, and
Henry Walther, right, president of the Tulane College Democrats, install flags on the
academic quad early Tuesday. Both organizations hope the demonstration sends a
bipartisan message of respect and remembrance for the deceased.



